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For Immediate Release: Thursday, August 21, 2008 

County Road 13 to Re-Open 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that our crews will re-open 
County Road 13 in Washington Township between Township Road 214 and 
Township Road 33 at 5:00 P.M. today.  This work site will continue to be 
monitored by Highway Crews. 
 
Until the final phase of this reconstruction, the speed limit has been reduced to 
35 miles per hour until further notice.  New speed limit signs will be erected. 
Please use caution as there will be loose stone and a rough road surface in the 
construction area. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 

All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 
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